4™ — 8™ JULY 2016
LIVE CONSERVATION WORK AT WILTON HOUSE

This week, Wilton House is in a position to display live conservation work which is being carried
out within the collection. Dr Campbell Norman-Smith FRSA from Granary Conservation in
Lincolnshire, is working on the collection with recently graduated students from a BA Programme
in Furniture Conservation and Decorative Arts. Assisting him in this is Mr Paul Tear MBE, formally
Head of Conservation from The Wallace Collection. The graduates will be working on a very
broad range of objects from within the collection. This is a project that has been running now, for
over 5 years but this is the first opportunity for the public to see what is going on.
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